

## NEWS LETTER - MAY 2003

Dear Member,

We have had a lot of new members join since our last 'News Letter', and we would like to extend a warm welcome to you - may you gain loads of experience and have many happy memories from Jolly Dog School. Please familiarize yourself with our Rules and Regulations and feel free to contact any Committee member should you have any questions - On the notice board at the hut you will find a list of Committee members with their contact details.

Our exciting news is that our web page went live this week. I would like to thank Peter of Dogdom for all his help, patience and effort in getting our page up and running. Dogdom is well known for it's informative pages on all kinds of doggie related articles as well as show info. Please visit us on the web as often as you want and be advised that all news will now be relayed via this page. Our 'News Letter' will no longer be printed out on hardcopy unless you specifically ask me for one. Check out the photos on our web pagethese will be changed on a regular basis so keep a look out for the two of you......so where do you go??

Enjoy it!!

http://www.dogdom.co.za/jollydog -

IMPORTANT NEWS - Due to 'The World of Dogs and Cats' being held next weekend there will be NO school on Saturday, 7<sup>th</sup> June. Unfortunately we have had to make this decision because luckily, some of our trainers and members have been chosen to partake in a few of the disciplines. This is the first time the show is being held in Johannesburg and it promises to be an exciting weekend for all - whether you just want to watch, or shop. Should you be interested in going or seeing the programme, there are copies available at the hut. We are trying to negotiate a 'special rate' for Jolly Dog School members so if you are going, please contact either Des (678 7754) or Robyn (787 8211) for an update on the 'special'.

## SNIPPETS:

- Well Done to Gwynn Forrest and Toby on earning a CC in the recent Natal Shows. Toby has not been
  in C-Test for long and after about 5 shows has managed to earn a CC again well done.
- Well done also to Des Bekker and Tom for their 1<sup>st</sup> and 2<sup>nd</sup>, also at the Natal Shows.
- Kyla has been given the all-clear from the specialist and has had her last bout of chemo good luck to both her and Colleen and I know they will be back in the ring soon (with more hair).
- Our thoughts are with Margie, Amy and family on the passing away of Skarka. May the happy memories you have of your time together help you through the sad times.
- If you have any news/snippets, please share them with us and let me have the information.

Until the next 'news letter'.....sit, heel, stay and more importantly, have fun!!